January 14, 1963

Texas Crude 0il Company
205 V & J Tower
Midland, Texas
Gentlemen: \

We are returning Form C-104 and 105. We have marked on tﬁe
C~104 were Mr, Howard's signature should be, also please note
C-105 should be on Federal forms since this is a Federal Lease,
and the C-105 should he sent to the U.5.G.S, office.

Very truly vours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

K. L+ ARMSTRONG

Supervisor, District #2
MLA/ 4w
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